PRESS RELEASE Jan.31, 2003

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

CONTACT: Susan Moser, Assistant Director, Hillel at UMass Amherst, 413-549-1710 ext. 203

CROSSING CULTURES:

THE AFRO-SEMITIC EXPERIENCE

PERFORMING AT UMASS AMHERST

Thursday, February 20, 2003 at 7:30pm

 Student Union Ballroom, Student Union Building

In celebration of Black History Month we are thrilled to present The Afro-Semitic Experience, featuring Warren Byrd and David Chevan. The Afro-Semitic Experience is a band dedicated to preserving, promoting and expanding the rich cultural and musical heritage of the Jewish and African Diasporas. The music of the group ranges from Eastern European Klezmer and South African peace songs, to gospel, blues, and hip-hop, to classic jazz standards. They have recently released their third album entitled This is the Afro-Semitic Experience which jazz critic Willard Jenkins deems “A recording rich with the spirit of shared experiences and true brotherhood in its execution, noble and thought provoking in its construction.” The New Haven Advocate calls the band “[A] mind blowing experience!”


This event is an opportunity for the Five College community to build positive coalitions among our many cultures, religions, and ethnicities and to increase our understanding and appreciation of each other.  It will be followed by a reception and question and answer session with the members of the band.  

The Afro-Semitic Experience is free and open to the public.  It is being co-sponsored by UMass Hillel; UMass African Student Association; UMass Jewish Student Union; Wazobia at UMass; UMass Newman Center; AGASA at UMass; Smith College Hillel; Amherst College Hillel; Mount Holyoke Jewish Student Union; Delta xi Phi Multicultural Sorority.  

Interviews with the Band can be arranged by contacting David Chevan at: 

dchevan@snet.net   203-287-5446

AFRO-SEMITIC EXPERIENCE PRESS RELEASE cont’d

Additional opportunities for cross cultural exchange and learning will take place before and after the Crossing Cultures: The Afro-Semitic Experience featuring Warren Byrd and David Chevan concert.  This includes a women’s pre-event multicultural cooking extravaganza on Wednesday, February 19 at 7:00 pm. for students from the various co-sponsoring organizations.  Meet at the Hatch on the 2nd floor of the Student Union Building. Students will prepare traditional ethnic foods together for the post concert reception, while sharing stories about culture and food from their respective traditions.  In the weeks following the event students will meet for the Crossing Cultures II Coffeehouse, an opportunity for students from the co-sponsoring organizations to engage in discussion, text study and an exchange of ideas and experiences. 

